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Meeting called to order at 1:05 p.m. 
 
1. Proposal to approve new policy and language for Ph.D. Comprehensive Exam 
structure: Dr. Stephen Schneider presented proposed revisions to SLA, SRA, and 
General Exam. The plan was devised in order to streamline the exam process, 
reducing the number of exams from three to two, reducing committee membership, 
and contracting time needed to complete the process. The revisions would also add 
a more rigorous bibliographic component to the SLA. Revisions were approved on 
the understanding that certain changes to the Guideline wording would be made 
more specific. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:52 p.m. 


